
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRIPLE TREE AERODROME (SC00) ANNOUNCES NEW ADVISORY 
PROCEDURES FOR RUNWAY 03 

(Woodruff, SC) – Triple Tree Aerodrome announced a change in their advisory procedures regarding 
Runway 03. 

In the exclusive interest of safety, a quorum of individuals representing Triple Tree Aerodrome, with 
guidance from the National Aviation Safety Foundation and the Federal Aviation Administration, have 
made the decision to modify the useable length of Runway 03 at Triple Tree.  

The trees on the South end of the Enoree River (which flanks the bottom end of Triple Tree’s runway) 
have grown to a height that creates a visual obstruction for approximately the first 1,000 feet of Runway 
03. As a result, this may pose a safety risk for landing and departing traffic on Runway 03.  

The trees are on property that cannot be 
maintained by Triple Tree.  As a result, 
Triple Tree Aerodrome’s advisory 
procedures have been changed to restrict 
approximately the first 1,000 feet of 
Runway 03 from normal operations. 
Though, this restricted area will still be 
maintained for emergency use.  

Pilots flying in and out of Triple Tree (SC00) 
are encouraged to regularly review Triple 
Tree’s advisory procedures at 
www.tta.aero/pilot-information. Safety 
updates, such as this one, will be 
communicated through several means such 
as Triple Tree’s official website 
(www.tta.aero), Triple Tree’s official social 
media channels, and Triple Tree’s monthly 
newsletter, Around the Pattern.  

Inquiries should be directed to Triple Tree 
Aerodrome at info@tta.aero.  
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